® ATTACHMENT §

MEMORANDUM
TO: Mayor and Town Council
FROM: Greenways Commission .
Peter Calingaert, Chair ,}W % /

SUBJECT: NC 86/Airport Road Bicycle and Pedestrian Study

DATE: October 27, 2004

The Commission voted unanimously (6-0) to recommend that the Council adopt the Report and do what it
can to implement the recommendations of the report as it relates to pedestrian and bicycle access to the
Bolin Creek Trail.

. The Commission is especially interested in making sure that an underpass of Airport Road is a high
priority during design of Phase 3 of the Bolin Creek Trail. We believe that an "inderpass is vital if the trail
is to provide for safe and efficient pedestrian and bicycle transportation including safe access from both

sides of Airport Road.

Voting yes were: Peter Calingaert (Chair), Bill Bracey (Vice Chair), Sarah Bergmann, Mary Ann
Freedman, Glenn Parks, and Robert Verboon



